
Friday 19th October 2018 

Newsletter 7 

Autumn Term 1, Week 7 

News for this week: 
 

What a great start to our school year!  Seven weeks of getting settled, working hard and enjoying 

our time at school. Very well done to all the children, especially those who have been rewarded 

with certificates this half term for their hard work and achievement. It’s always nice to also take 

the opportunity to say thank you for all the hard work of our fantastic staff team and their          

continued dedication to our wonderful school.    

  

Congratulations to Miss McIntyre and her Swimathon team - another great turn out for this year’s 

fun event and amazing swimming from all.  We’ll let you know the total raised as soon as we can.  

 

Thank you to all those who joined us for our Open Assembly today, it was really nice to be able to 

share with you the children’s achievements.  We also used this event to say a very fond farewell to 

Mrs Price who is leaving Cheselbourne this half term.  Mrs Price has been at Cheselbourne for 16 

years and her unwavering support for all the children and staff she has worked with is truly       

commendable.  She will be sorely missed by everyone in our wide school community and we all 

wish her all the best for the future. 

 

We look forward to the many fun activities we have planned for next half term.  One of our themes 

will be developing our new school values alongside promoting health and wellbeing. As part of this 

we are pleased to announce that Premier Sports will be delivering their ‘Fun-trition’ course every 

Tuesday afternoon (during school time).  Please see the attached letter for more information and 

complete the consent/contact form on this.  

 

Don’t forget, the first Monday back is our third INSET day and so the school will be closed for     

children.  Have a lovely half term break and we shall see you back at school on Tuesday 30th       

October.  

 

Warm regards, 

Mrs See 



Each week at our Friday Celebration Assembly we will hear about all the great learning from the 

week and Mrs See will award certificates and special gold Headteacher stickers to say Well 

Done. The children’s achievements will also be put up in the frames on the ‘Wow Work Wall’ 

outside her office.    

WELL DONE to our Award Winners this week who have all got 

their achievements on the ‘WOW Wall’… 

 

DASP Citizen of the Week: 

Ben 

Year 4 -  Emiliana 

Year 3 -  Digby 

Year 2 -  Rowan 

Year 1 -  Evan 

Year R - William 

Lunchtime Superstars: 

Fenn & Alicia 

 

 

 Please don’t forget to order your child’s school meals from for next half term by this   

coming Sunday.  Please click here for the link - Local Food Links  

 

 CSF - Please also see the CSF Termly Newsletter attached with this letter! 

 We hope you enjoy have a ‘spooktacular’ time at the CSF Halloween 

Disco tonight! 

 SAVE THE DATE-  CSF Quiz Night at The Rivers Arms, Sun 18th   

November (please see attached poster). 

Half Term Class Superstars: 

Amelie in Kingfisher Class  

&  

Gabriel In Butterfly Class 

Half Term Super Spellers: 

Bonnie in Kingfisher Class  

&  

Jake In Butterfly Class 

Half Term Super Readers: 

Flora in Kingfisher Class  

&  

Oscar in Butterfly Class 

https://www.myschoolmeals.co.uk/Account/LogOn


  

 

 
 

OCTOBER: 
- Mon 22nd - Fri 26th October - HALF TERM (Mon 29th Oct- INSET 3) 

 

NOVEMBER: 
- Thurs 8th November, 10:45am- Remembrance Service at St Martins Church,      

Cheselbourne 
- Fri 16th November - Children in Need (more details to follow) 

- Sun 18th Nov, 5:30pm - CSF Quiz Night, at the Rivers Arms 

- Fri 23rd Nov, 9-12am - Open Day and CSF Coffee Morning in Village Hall 

  
 

DECEMBER: 
- Wednesday 12th Dec, Christmas Service Date, 5:30pm at Milton  Abbey 

- Sat 15th Dec - CSF Wreath and Craft Workshop at Ansty Village Hall 

- Tues 18th December - CSF Christmas Meal  

- Thurs 20th December - CSF treat– trip to the Christmas Panto 

- Fri 21st December - Class Christmas Parties 

- Fri 21st December  - Last Day of Term (Spring Term Starts—Monday 7th January 

2019) 
 

Please see the website calendar which will also be regularly updated with dates.  


